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WER 11849.00p 
Bureau of Land Management 
Buffalo Field Office 
Notice of Intent to Amend Resource Management Plan and 
Prepare Associated Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement 
Cooperator Agency Invitation 
DOI-BLM-WY-P070-2022-0115-RMP-EIS 
Campbell, Johnson, and Sheridan County 
 
Tom Bills 
Bureau of Land Management 
Buffalo Field Office 
1425 Fort Street 
Buffalo, WY 82834 
tbills@blm.gov 
 
Dear Mr. Bills, 
 
The staff of the Wyoming Game and Fish Department (Department) has reviewed the Bureau of 
Land Management’s (BLM) invitation to participate, as a Cooperating Agency, in the preparation 
of the Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement and associated Resource Management Plan 
amendment, to address a new coal screening for the Buffalo Field Office. We would like to be 
included as a Cooperator during this process. Anika Mahoney, Habitat Protection Biologist, will 
be the Department's lead point of contact for this project. She will coordinate with applicable 
Department staff throughout the process. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to participate. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
Anika Mahoney at 307-335-2623. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Angi Bruce 
Deputy Director 
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cc: U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
 Will Schultz, Wyoming Game and Fish Department 
 Chris Wichmann, Wyoming Department of Agriculture 
  








